28th January 2013
Dear Parents/Carers,

Soundmakers Concert – 4P and 4M
There is just one more Soundmakers rehearsal before the big day of the concerts on Monday 11th February 2012. Please do encourage your child to practice their instrument in readiness for the performance. All instructions are on the Soundmakers page on the music website (www.downsjuniormusic.com).
All instruments, (together with their cases and all accessories), must be brought back to school on the day of the concert.  This is so that your child has an instrument to play during the concert, and also so that the instrument can be cleaned and relabelled ready for the next two classes of children to hire.  If you are aware of any problems with the instrument or its case and accessories, please let me know so that it can be sorted out promptly.

If your child would like to continue to play the instrument after the Soundmakers Project concludes, we will make every effort to provide tuition. This can take place during school hours, as long as your child is not already having a lesson on another instrument at school, and will be taught in a small group by a specialist teacher.  The Soundmakers teachers can also give you further details after the concert.

The concerts will be held in the School Hall and each will last for about half an hour. 4P concert will be at 9.30am, and 4M concert at 10:45am. You are warmly invited to attend, and to clap very loudly!

Yours sincerely,
Anna Rusbatch and the Soundmakers Team

